
 

 

 

 

PE lessons and PE kits 

Whilst Covid restrictions are in place, children will need to come to school in their PE kits 

on their allocated PE days.  In order to ensure the children are warm for outdoor PE sessions 

on cold days, we recommend that children wear plain tracksuit bottoms (navy, black or grey) 

and wear shorts underneath. A school jumper or fleece should also be worn. Children should 

continue to bring a coat to school as usual.  

Please note that earrings must not be worn during PE sessions therefore, please remove your 

child’s earrings at home if they are unable to take them out and put them back in 

independently. We are unable to use earring tape. 

Detailed below are the days that your child’s class will have PE and therefore need to wear 

their PE kits to school.  Due to timetabling restrictions in the hall, indoor PE will operate 

on a two week rota. However, to keep everything as straightforward as possible, please send 

your child to school in their PE kit on the two days of the week indicated in the table below. 

 

Classes PE days 

Year 1 Foxes Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 1 Otters Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 2 Butterflies Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 2 Ladybirds Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 3 Dragonflies Tuesday and Friday 

Year 3 Bumblebees Tuesday and Friday 

Year 4 Kingfishers Monday and Wednesday 

Year 4 Nightingales Monday and Wednesday 

Year 5 Cuckoos Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 Magpies Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 6 Falcons Monday and Thursday 

Year 6 Eagles Monday and Friday 

 

 


